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           May 1, 2017  
To Whom It May Concern: 

I am honored to write this letter on behalf of Stephanie Danziger.  I have known 
Stephanie since 2011 as education has brought us together as friends.  In 2011 
Stephanie’s classroom was adjacent to my daughters at the Stafford Township 
Education Foundation Oxycocus preschool.  I was able to watch her interact with her 
students each day in a fun and professional manner.  Stephanie would always take the 
time to greet each student and family with a smile creating a positive learning 
environment.  Her classroom was always filled with exciting activities and interesting 
projects through the use of differentiated instructional practices.  Stephanie’s motivation 
and love for teaching helped her transition easily into a leadership role at the STEF 
program.   

The active presence that Stephanie embodied transitioned from her classroom to the 
entire school that year as her role changed to director of the program.  Walking into 
school in 2011 there was a palpable difference in the energy of the school, which grew 
and thrived under Stephanie’s guidance.  Stephanie does not only lead by directing, but 
by example, which worked both in her role as director and educator.  Over the last 
several years I have gotten to know Stephanie on a more personal level in and out of the 
school setting.  Stephanie’s passion and love for education is evident in the school 
district and in the community.  Stephanie has dedicated herself to the local community 
for over 10 years! 

It is without hesitation that I highly recommend Stephanie Danziger for the position as 
a STEAM instructor.  As a MATES instructor for the past 13 years I would be more than 
happy to help mentor Stephanie and provide as much support as possible the help 
Stephanie and the STEAM program succeed.  I strongly believe that Stephanie will be 
an asset to your educational program and the families in that program.  

Thank you and if you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 
dwerner@mail.ocvts.org or at (609)978-8439 x4003. 

Respectfully, 

David L. Werner 
David L. Werner 
Science Instructor 
Marine Academy of Technology and Environmental Science
































